
From: Ernie Egger
To: Ullrich, Elizabeth
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: your request for an NRC license
Date: Thursday, July 18, 2019 3:30:54 PM
Attachments: PA_Radiation_License_2014.pdf

Betsy,  You are correct, attached is our Pennsylvania license.  We are on a project in Indiana that is
keeps getting bigger and the weather has not helped the schedule.  Please let me know if you need
anything.  Thanks, E2
 

Ernest J. Egger
 

BEL Environmental Engineering, LLC
1179 Hendersonville Road
Sandy Lake, PA 16145
724.866.0681 cell
724.376.7138 office/fax
 

From: Ullrich, Elizabeth <Elizabeth.Ullrich@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2019 3:21 PM
To: Ernie Egger <eegger@bel-eng.com>
Subject: your request for an NRC license
 
Mr. Egger,
 
I am reviewing your request for a new license from the NRC for use of portable gauges.  I
need to know if you currently hold a lic3ense issued by the Commonwealth of
Pennsylvania, and are requesting a license from the NRC to use the gauges at temporary
job sites where the NRC has jurisdiction (such as West Virginia).  If that is correct, please
send me a copy of your license from PADEP.
 
If you are applying for a license to possess and use and store the gauges in Pennsylvania,
then you will need to apply to the Commonwealth of PA.  Pennsylvania is an “Agreement
State” and issues the licenses directly.  If this is what you intended, let me know and I will
send you the contact information for the PADEP office that issues licenses.
 
Thanks,
Betsy Ullrich
 
Betsy Ullrich, Senior Health Physicist
USNRC Region I
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19406
610-337-5040 (office)
240-704-4575 (cell)
Elizabeth.ullrich@nrc.gov
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